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Comments: I support the no grazing option. The High Uintas Wilderness, as a wilderness, should prioritize native

wildlife, i.e. bighorn sheep and their natural predators. Grazing domestic sheep or cattle in the wilderness

degrades the quality of land and water, leads inevitably to the destruction of native predators, and diminishes the

experience of human visitors to the wilderness. The best solution is no grazing; the Forest Service should in any

event close any sheep grazing allotment if the permit is waived back to the Forest Service.


